
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

With a very busy term and lots 
SATS, children on residential and 
swimming trips taking place across 
year groups, we still make time for 
reading for pleasure in our school. 
Our children enjoy daily reading for 
pleasure time and story time/ read 
alouds with their class teacher. In 
FS2, the children have a weekly 
mystery reader, who volunteers to 
come into school and read a story to 
the children on a Friday afternoon. 
If you would be interested in doing 
this, please let your child’s class 
teacher know (the children love it!) 

As we continue to grow our 
selection of books that we have in 
our classrooms, teachers regularly 
update our Amazon Wish List with 
books linked to topics, diversity and 
inclusion. If you would like to 
purchase and donate for our 
classrooms, please click on the link 
below: 
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishli
st/ls/3QL2CNKMTS7GT?ref_=wl_s
hare  

2HW reading corner  

FS2 reading corner… 

Year 1 reading garden  

 

Welcome to Christ the King’s Reading Newsletter for Summer 1 2022. In this newsletter and those 
that follow, we would like to share updates with our community about what is going on in school to 
promote a love of reading for pleasure. At CtK, we aim to open the minds of our children through the 
power of reading. Using our wide and growing collection of books we want to; inspire and engage 
children, support their understanding of the wider world including culture and diversity and provide 
role models for the children through a variety of authors. We hope this newsletter keeps you up to 
date and provides you with ideas and inspiration to foster a love of a reading at home with your child. 
If you have any recommended reads, please let us know! 

Next half term we are looking 
forward to story time in the 
hall with members of staff. We 
are also going to be reading to 
our peers in other year groups 
too. We are looking forward to 
sharing stories and books.  

 

This half term all classes have put 
together a wish list for our Usborne 
books after we raised over £1000 in 
our sponsored read last half term. 
The books are ordered and we will 
await their arrival after half term. 
The children cannot wait to see the 
chosen books (which they have 
raised money to buy) on their 
bookshelves soon.   

2RL reading corner… 



 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


